

Adult & Pediatric Otolaryngology • Head & Neck Surgery • Sinus & Nasal Surgery • Facial Plastic Surgery • Otologic Sugery

Dear Patient,

As part of routine pre-operative planning, your surgeon has requested that you obtain medical clearance for surgery from your primary medical doctor. Your surgical procedure(s) will include:

Please have a copy of your physician's medical clearance letter and any pertinent supporting documentation (i.e., lab results, X-ray reports, EKG, etc.) faxed or mailed to our office at least one week prior to your surgical date.

Fax: (973) 644-9270 Phone: (973) 644-0808

95 Madison Avenue Suite 105 Morristown, NJ 07960

Thank you for your cooperation.

Damian W. Sorvino, MD Renato J. Giacchi, MD Seth J. Kanowitz, MD, FACS Sara B. Immerman, MD Eric Q. Lee, MD, FACS